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Item No

8
Outline
Following further scrutiny of the Commission’s review of unregistered educational
settings in January 2023, members agreed to write to the Secretary of State setting
out their ongoing education and safeguarding concerns around their operation in
Hackney.

The letter was sent to the Secretary of State in March 2023, and is published here
for members to note.

Reports
● Letter to Secretary of State for Education


